
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back, I hope you all had an enjoyable summer break. I am looking 

forward to an exciting Autumn Term; our class topic is based around materials, 

recycling and The Three Little Pigs story.  

English  The Three Little Pigs story, exploring vocabulary and 

story writing.    

Maths   Place value, addition and subtraction.  

Art and Design 

Technology 

Cooking, collage, junk modelling and making masks.   

Science Materials and recycling.   

P.E Ball skills   

Other Skills building, managing emoticons and harvest.  

 

Please could all children have suitable P.E kit in school for weekly P.E lessons on 

a Tuesday. We will also be making the most of outdoor area every Friday, 

therefore, your child will need waterproof clothing and wellies for weekly 

Outdoor Learning sessions.  

Spellings, reading and maths homework 

Spellings homework will be given out weekly on a Monday and the children have 

a week to practice spellings before a weekly spelling test the following Monday.  

Maths homework will be given out on a Friday and is expected back by the 

following Friday.  

We will continue with our bookmark reading reward scheme, which allows the 

children to collect stars for reading at home. When they have filled up all of the 

10 stars of their bookmark, they will receive a certificate and a prize. They will 

then move on to the next coloured bookmark.  

There have been a few changes this term in Seahorses Class, we have been lucky 

enough to  welcome Mrs Richards as our full time Teaching assistant and Mrs 

Rowe will be teaching the class on Monday’s.  

Many Thanks 

Miss Hannah Simpson  


